

2020 Yearbook Cover

New Picture Day 2021 Clocktower Yearbook

Dear Parent or Guardian of 6-11th Grade Students,

Lifetouch Picture Day is Tuesday, March 2nd to take pictures of the Gray Cohort. The photographer will be here until 5 for completely remote students to sign up for individual sitting times. Contact Mr. Takeuchi at mtakeuchi@tuxedoufsd.org to reserve your time.

Packets were given out in school or mailed home. If you did not receive one, you or your student may pick one up in the office. Or, skip the paper and use code EVTXXBHH9 on mylifetouch.com website to buy pictures.

Buy a Yearbook!

Imagine photographs of big smiles, dynamic action, behind the scenes, portraits of students, and highlights of our unique times! The GFB yearbook staff is pleased to announce that all of this will be in this year's yearbook. We are including the uncommon and distinctive experiences of students during these unique times. The events of your student's year at George F. Baker Upper School will be remembered forever.

Make sure your child doesn't miss out on this opportunity! A yearbook grows more valuable over time. To order a yearbook(s) for your child(ren) online from Walsworth:

- 1. Go to Yearbookforever.com
- 2. Enter <u>George F Baker HS</u> and purchase a \$45 yearbook for a \$1.25 service charge.

Orders placed by 3/10 are \$45 per book. After that date the price is \$55.

Upload your own pictures!

You have special photos of your student(s) taken at an event, learning from home, or fulfilling one of the Yearbook Staff's call for original content; please share your images with us. You can download the **Yearbook Snap app** and enter the access code: tuxedo21. Or, submit your photos online:

- 1. Go to Yearbookforever.com and enter George F Baker HS.
- 2.Click on Community Upload and enter the code: <u>tuxedo21</u>. All photographs for the yearbook are due by April 10th.

Sincerely,

Mr. Mark Stankiewicz, Yearbook Advisor and the 2021 Yearbook Staff! mstankiewicz@tuxedoufsd.org